
Due to corona virus pandemic, we are 

getting short supply, so we can’t run 

weekly sales.  We will keep you up to 

date here and on our facebook page once 

we will have sales again.  

Please note: We are encouraging our 

customers to take advantage of our 

services to do curbside pickup or home 

delivery. Please send orders at 

njgrocery@yahoo.com or call 231-256-

9195 
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